
November 2016 Committee Report 

 

Club Captain 

 

17 juniors of the LEI Junior squad attended the Peter Palmer Relays on the 11th September 

2016 at Martinshaw Woods, hosted by LEI. Once again we had two full teams of 8 and this 

year we had a travelling reserve. As per the club policy, the junior relay teams were 

subsided by 75% (of the entry fee) from the club. 

 

Sadly we missed out on retaining the Joan George Trophy for a third year running by a mere 

90 seconds, this after 3½ hours of racing is very impressive. This did mean we were 

awarded 2nd place in the Peter Palmer Trophy competition. 

 

After discussion at the open forum at the AGM, it was agreed that next year's CompassSport 

Cup heat will be Burwell & Haugham on the 12th March 2017, which will be hosted by LOG. 

 

 

Club Shop 

Nothing to report 

 

 

Social Media 

 

Facebook Page - 388 Page Likes (up 8 Likes), Weekly average reach of 95 people  

Facebook Group - 58 Club Members (up 2 members) 

Twitter - 87 followers (up 7 followers) 


